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March 18, 2024 

VIA EMAIL: alyshia.neuman@redcliff.ca 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
  
Re: Water Conservation and Restriction 
 
Drought response is a shared responsibility with the Province, the federal government, water 
providers, regional districts, municipalities and First Nations and its users. In response to 
Alberta annoucing that we are all currently in a stage 4 (Out of 5) in its Water Shortage 
Management Response Plan, the Town is reviewing its own Water Shortage Response Plan 
and its Water Conservation and Restrictions Bylaw. What this means is that as a current water 
licence holder we must all be prepared and work together. As a water consumer we please ask 
you to think about the following in your home and daily activites when it comes to water 
conservation: 
 

1) Please review and understand how much water your home uses and identify ways to 
reduce your use of water. Some examples include; 

• Check your toilets and appliances for leaks and install water-saving shower heads or 
flow restrictors, even a small drip can waste 50 or more gallons of water a day. 

• Take baths, a partially filled tub uses less water than all but the shortest showers 

• Turn off the water while brushing your teeth or while shaving 

• Water your lawn only when needed, see the Water Conservation and Restrictions 
Bylaw for suggested watering times, deep soak your lawn, don’t water the gutter 

• Plant drought-resistant trees and plants as well as zeroscaping options 

• Use a broom to clean driveway, sidewalk and steps 
  

The Town of Redcliff has currently not implemented any water conservation or restrictions but it 
is likely we will be doing so in the near future. The Town of Redcliff will update you as we 
proceed into the warmer months, please stay informed by visiting our website and our social 
media channels. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation on this matter. We will continue to update 
our community as new information becomes available. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 

 
 
Alyshia Neuman 
Operations Director 
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